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	DEPARTMENT OF SPECIAL EDUCATION AND COMMUNICATION DISORDERS



January 15, 2013
Dear consumer,
You have been asked to participate in this study, Survey to Establish Event Planner Sensitivity to the Needs of Individuals with Visual Disabilities, because you have been identified as someone who is affiliated with an organization comprised of individuals who are blind or visually impaired or an organization which serves individuals who are blind and visually impaired. The purpose of this study is to find out more about the individuals who host events and meetings provide accessibility to individuals who are blind or visually impaired. The responses on this survey will provide information about the current trends for accessibility at meetings and events. The results will be used to educate meeting and event planners about the need for increased accessibility.
 If you would like to participate in this study, please complete the attached survey. The survey includes questions about your experiences with meetings and events. This survey should take less than 30 minutes to complete. It does not have to be completed in one sitting. If you would prefer to complete a paper version of the survey in print or braille, please contact Dr. Tessa McCarthy, 402-472-6636 or tmccarthy4@unl.edu. We will be happy to send you a paper copy of the survey to complete in the medium of your choice along with a pre-paid return envelope.
You may choose to provide your name and contact information if you would be willing to be contacted for clarification of any of your answers. No identifying information such as name or address will be stored attached to your survey. The survey will be coded and stored separately from your name and contact information. You are not required to include your name or contact information. You may choose not to answer any questions on this survey. Your participation in the survey is voluntary. Your will not be penalized in any way if you choose not to participate. If you complete the survey, your informed consent will be implied.

You will receive no payment for completing this survey. There are no known risks associated with participating in this project.  If you should have any questions about this research study, please feel free to contact Tessa McCarthy, Ph.D. at 402-472-6636 or tmccarthy4@unl.edu.  For additional information about giving consent or your rights as a participant in this study, please feel free to contact the University of Nebraska—Lincoln Institutional Review Board Office at (402) 472-6965.
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